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HOME LEARNING 

Nursery Children: Can you play a game of 
eye spy this week. Take turns with one 
another to pick an item you can see 
around you. 

Say 'I spy with my little eye something 
beginning with…' saying the sound that the 
object's name begins with, not the letter's 
name. So for example, 'I spy with my little 
eye, something beginning with sss' (S). 

By using the sound as opposed to the 
name, you're helping your little one to 
spot the word sound, which is helpful 
when it comes to learning to read. 

Reception children: please continue to 
watch your sound videos read/ your 
words/books as much as you can with 
your grownups at home.  

We recommend at least three times in 
the week to help develop fluency.  

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Our book this week has been the loved classic 
‘Handa’s Surprise’ by Eileen Brown. Handa 
carries fruit to her friend in a neighbouring 
village. Little does Handa realise that along 
the way there are animals that have their 
eyes on the lovely fruit in her basket! 
We have enjoyed listening to this lovely book and learning an African call 
and response song – Che Che Kule. 
 
The children have enjoyed learning about houses around the world this 
week. We went on a journey around the globe to discover the different 
types of homes that people live in. We were surprised and delighted to 
discover that some people live high in the trees, and some over the water. 
 
Finally, a big thank you to everyone who came and supported the Summer 
Fayre. We were delighted to see so many of you enjoying the activities and 
stalls. A MASSIVE thank you to the PTA for once again organising a fabulous 
afternoon of fun.  
 
Also, don’t forget it’s Sports Day on Wednesday afternoon (weather 
permitting) at Paignton Rugby Club (the entrance opposite Bay Church) 
starting at 13:30 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Edwards and Miss Grant 

   

Our Vision & Values 
It was wonderful to share our 

Summer Fair with our children, 
staff and families. Thank you for 

our wonderful PTA for 
organising.  

  
Live in harmony with one another 

Romans 12:16  
 

Star of the  

 

Week 
 

This week we celebrate 

 Esme 
We are all so proud of our friend 

Esme who is showing such 
courage – well done Esme. 

 This week’s attendance is 
100% 

 

 


